MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Randy Poe, Superintendent


Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent
DATE:
March 28, 2018
RE:
Agreement between Boone County Parks and North Pointe Elementary
For the board to approve this agreement between Boone County Parks and North Pointe Elementary for Boone County Parks to use North Pointe Monday-Friday, June 4- August 10, 2018 to host Camp North Pointe. They will have access to the gym, cafeteria, tables, playground, restrooms, a large since, and milk coolers. Boone County Parks will pay North Pointe $125 per registered camper for use of the school facility. 
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
